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From: jason gastrock
To: Rep. Chuck Kopp; Rep.Representative.Kevin.McCabe@akleg.gov
Subject: HB 136 Support!
Date: Friday, March 21, 2025 9:34:49 AM


Rep Chuck Kopp and Rep. Keving McCabe,


I urge you to please support HB 136.  As a landowner in Anchorage who recently lost the joint use of the
easement with the AKRR, I believe a fair and balanced sharing of the AKRR Right-of-Way that does not
interfere with railroad operations is best for Alaska's future and its citizens.


Respectfully,
JASON S. GASTROCK
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